
RICHARD GALLEN & COMPANY, INC. 
260 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 10001 

(212) 8139.962.2 	FAX: 1212) 089-0325 

Jan. 31, 1995 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Here is a copy of the first half of the copyedited manuscript. The original has 
been sent to the printer. A few paragraphs in which a thought or idea was repeated 
in exactly the same language or metaphor were deleted by the copy editor. 

Of the couple hundred copy editor's queries, those that could not be answered 
here are flagged. Most of them refer either to citations or to page numbers in the 
JAMA article. Please send your replies directly to Jennifer Prior c/o Carroll & Graf; 
260 Fifth Avenue, 3S, New York, NY 10001. (Or, if you prefer, I would be happy to 
take your corrections over the phone before I must head back to Florida.) 

The second half of the manuscript will be sent to you tomorrow or Thursday. 

May all be well. 

Sincerely, 

7e7-_ 

Raphaela 

enclosure 


